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We Need You! 

 

Since 1996, the Sisters of Charity Foundation of Canton has invested more than $63 million in improving 

the lives of the poor and underserved in Stark and surrounding counties. 

 

To ensure we can continue carrying out our mission effectively and meet current community needs, our 

board and staff are reviewing and updating the Foundation’s strategic plan. 

 

We can only do this effectively by gathering input from stakeholders throughout the community. We have 

asked Mark Plaster, of the Markwood Partners consulting firm, to facilitate the process on our behalf. 

 

Please click here to complete a survey about your views on community needs and how well they are 

currently being met. Please note that the Foundation will see only a summary of the responses; comments 

will not be linked to any individual. 

 

We genuinely value your input—and your help with this critical process. We look forward to sharing the 

results with the community when it is complete.  
 

 

  

 

https://scfcanton.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=58982b9f47ee2eb4971f58443&id=3f979f1a5c&e=bb0eb90fa8


 

 

Grant Application Process Workshop 

  
The Foundation holds grant application process workshops periodically. All nonprofit organizations 

that intend to apply for funding are encouraged to send a representative to the workshop. 

Participants will learn about the Foundation’s grantmaking structure, guidelines, and online grant 

application process. Grant seekers will have an opportunity to ask questions and get answers from 

Foundation staff to help them with the grant application process. 

 

The next workshop is scheduled for: Tuesday, June 4, 2019.  The workshop will be held from 

9:00-10:30 a.m. at the Foundations Centre, First Floor Conference Room, 400 Market Avenue 

North, Canton, Ohio 44702 

 

To register for the workshop please contact: Liz Ford, Administrative Assistant 
lford@scfcanton.org or (330) 454-5800 

 

 

 

  

  

 

Our Mailing Address: 
Sisters of Charity Foundation of Canton 

400 Market Avenue North, Suite 300 

Canton, Ohio 44702 

(330) 454-5800 

www.scfcanton.org  
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